
DEVELOPMENT SERVICES COMMITTEE 

STAFF REPORT 
 

SUBJECT: Proposed Adoption of Updated International Codes 

MEETING: Council Committee Meeting – SEPT 2022 

DEPARTMENT: Development Services 

STAFF CONTACT: Steve Killen 

BACKGROUND: 

Currently, the City of Stephenville is under the 2015 International Codes, with exception to the 2014 National 

Electric Code.   

Staff will provide an overview of the preliminary plan of action in order to accomplish the adoption of updated  

codes within the next year, subject to Council direction. 

 

 


